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DWS acknowledges SAHRC Policy Brief to address the rampant water 

infrastructure sabotage  
 

02 July 2025 
 

The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) acknowledges receipt of the Policy Brief 
released by the South African Human Rights Commission (SAHRC) on ‘How to Address 
Systematic Sabotage of Essential Water Infrastructure 2025’ with recommendations to 
address the prevalence of sabotage of essential water infrastructure across the country. 
 
The Department is still studying the report and will provide a response in due course. 
 
DWS recognises that access to sufficient water, enshrined as a basic human right in the South 
African Constitution needs to be protected by all. 
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Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation  

 
For more information, contact Ms Wisane Mavasa, Spokesperson for the Department of 
Water and Sanitation on 060 561 8935/ mavasaw@dws.gov.za 

 
For media releases, speeches, and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dws.gov.za  

 

 

 

mailto:mavasaw@dws.gov.za
http://www.dws.gov.za/

